
Dear SCPS Parents,    Third Nine Weeks Project 

In Spanish class we are currently working on vocabulary about The Family. Each student is preparing to create their own Family Tree. I am asking 

parents to help them by sending to school family pictures, or photo copies (that may be cut and glued), to be used in their fun projects: 

grandmothers, grandfathers, mother, father, uncles, aunts, cousins, brothers, sisters, and themselves. The basic vocabulary for Kindergartner’s: 

son, daughter, brother, sister, mother, father, grandfather, grandmother. Please send pictures within the next two weeks.  

 

Thanks so much for your support!   ¡Gracias!    Señora Lingle 

 


